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Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildlife: 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3932 because it is ignoring the use of sound scientific wildlife 

management in managing beaver populations. If beavers are overpopulated, the 

excess need to be removed regardless of the type of watershed or whether they are 

living on private or public land. Both for the health and well-being of the beavers 

themselves and to prevent excessive damage done by the beavers to renewable 

resources like the trees they feed on and to the property they destroy by plugging 

culverts, washing out roads, etc. 

 

Thanks for listening, 

 

Bob Steinmetz 


